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We take it as a starting assumption that it is important for mathematics educators to have deep understandings of the

mathematics that they will teach and that they will help others prepare to teach; however, with the range of responsibilities

in an academic position in a College of Education, few mathematics educators have opportunities to continue their study

of mathematics formally throughout their professional lives. We describe one course designed to help Ph.D. students in

mathematics education develop strategies for continued life-long learning of mathematics, particularly of mathematics

related to their professional work. (Received September 14, 2004)
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